
Primary 1 notes 

25/09/19 
 

 Photos of our lovely Primary 1 children will be 
taken on Monday 30th September for the Antrim 
Guardian Newspaper. 

 

 There will be a ‘Pirate Party’ in Primary 1 on 
Thursday 10th October. Please come to school 
dressed in a pirate or fairytale costume. 

 

REMINDER 

 Primary 1 Prayer Service will take place on 
Thursday 17th October at 1.15pm in the school 
assembly hall. All parents are invited to attend. 


